
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: James Ahlstrom <jvahlstrom2@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 11:11 AM 
To: Justin Speight <jspeight@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Parks 
 
Mr. Speight, 
 
I saw that you are running for re-election for city council.  I wanted to wish you 
luck. 
 
If re-elected, as the chairman of the Environment & Parks committee, I would be 
interested in understanding your future plans for the multiple sports fields in the 
City of Green. 
 
For example, the baseball fields over the last several years have posed an ongoing 
issue to our young athletes.  After several years of poor management 40% of our 
ballgames & practices are cancelled due to improperly maintained fields by the 
parks department.  Our teams often travel to neighboring communities; Jackson, 
Lake, North Canton, Tallmadge & Springfield and they supersede the quality & 
maintenance of the City of Green. 
 
As you know, parents put a significant amount of money per child to provide 
appropriate sports equipment to engage in these activities. 
 
Could you provide me your detailed plan for improving the parks & providing a 
better community for the youth of the City of Green. 
 
 
Happy Birthday!!!! 
 
 
James V Ahlstrom II 
 


